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THE March 23rd, 2025

' MARK YOUR
3 CALENDARS!
P Our LTC students
have worked hard all
- year in preparation
for our annual event

- and can’t wait to

Celebrate the fulfillment of h I th
Israel's long-awaited promise, | Snareailineways
the arrival of the Messiah. they’re using their

gifts to glorify Jesus

The Savior. _
O ne with our whole church

family!

LTC Showcase:
April 13th | 5:00 PM | Worship Center

Everyone is welcome to join us! Come see the art work,
presentations, performances and more of our kids who are shining
bright for Jesus before they compete at convention.

LTC Convention:
April 18-19th | Norman, OK.

Please be in prayer for the safety of all who are traveling.

SPRING BREAK ALL;CHURCH DEVO!




Sermon on
the Mount

SUNDAY NIGHT
WORSHIP SERVICE
THIS SUNDAY!



https://youtu.be/IZMVtsyQwbs?si=7X6TdaiZ8Umpm_Ea




WHO ARE WE?
PEOPLE OF HOPE

EASTER 2025 DETAIISS

SERVICES

Sunrise Service 6:30 AM at Lake Bentonville Park
Worship Service at 8:15 AM in the Worship Center
Worship Service at 10:30 AM in the Worship Center and The Lodge
Bible Classes for all ages at 9:25 AM

HELP SPREAD THE GOOD NEWS!

1. OUR NEW WEBSITE IS LIVE! See all of this year's
Easter details and learn how our new site serves
you and encourages spiritual growth.

Help others discover us by keeping our site’s top
google listing when you scan the QR code.

2. Post a yard sign and send an Easter greeting
card (found in the back of the Worship Center).

3. PEOPLE OF HOPE MEDIA CAMPAIGN!
We're on a mission to tell the world why we
celebrate Easter and spread the message of
hope in Christ! Join us by filming yourself
answering one or both questions:

* How does Jesus’ resurrection give you hope?
* Has there been a time when you found hope in the
Lord?

Email videos to kbradley@bentonvillechurch.com.

She’'ll share on our social media pages.

Be sure to a like and follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and
YouTube to view stories and help spread them. Videos can be
submitted from 3/16-4/16.




Preschool
Easter Party!
o pescntEasarparyis (S

in The Lodge. This is for those In
the 2 year old class-kindergarten.

Don't forget to bring your Easter
baskets!

Candy Collections!

We are collecting Easter candy donations for Children’s
| Ministry. Donations are needed by March 30th and can be
dropped off at the church office or in the children’s lobby.
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This weeks ride is
NOT RECOMMENDED FOR KIDS OR FIRST TIME RIDERS.
Been looking at the weather which can be a little wild
this time of year. After a long winter nap Leads /
Sweeps need to stretch our legs a little so it will be a
LONGER Ride than normal, at a slightly faster pace,
with LESS STOPS. If you can ride 13 miles in
an hour on Greenway, you'll do fine.
This pace and distance is typically just a
little beyond the new rider or younger Kids.
Contact Bret McCormick with questions.



GREEN VALLEY

BIBLE CAMP

Registration for overnight camp for teens

and day camp is now open!

This year's dates for Green Valley Bible Camp are:
Overnight Camp - June 1-7
Day Camp - June 2-5.
Registration opens March 19 at
greenvalleybiblecamp.com.



BENTONVILLE
TRISTIAN
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IMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY

Bentonville Christian Academy is looking
for additional staff for the
upcoming 2025-26 school year.
Open positions are:
Elementary Principal,
Kindergarten Teacher, 5th Grade Teacher,
Physical Education Teacher,
MS/HS Foreign Language Teacher (PI),
MS/HS English Teacher,

MS/HS Social Studies Teacher,
and Literacy Specialist (PT)

More information can be found at
www.bcanwa.org/careers.



NEW PRAYER
REQUEST S UPDATES

Peter Bach - Hans Bach’s brother-upcoming eye surgery to restore
sight

Rick Boyle - Ronnie Morrison’s friend-struggling with breathing
issues following heart bypass surgery

Kerm Davis - Doug & Barbara Davis’s son-ongoing health issues
related to diabetes and gastroparesis

Charlene Hammerli - Tanya Bach’s friend-ongoing health issues
related to pancreatic cancer

Sandra Johnson - Chip Johnson’s stepmother-admitted to the
hospital for sepsis

Beverly McEldowney - Barbara Spuvlock’s niece-undergoing
chemotherapy for lung cancer

Clayton Phillips - undergoing immunotherapy treatments for
cancer

Zeb Sailors - Sherri McReynold’s father-recovering at home
following hospital stay earlier this week

Jennifer Sexton - continued chemotherapy treatments

Barbara Spurlock - doing well following an av node ablation earlier
this week

Don Starks - Dedra Hunter’s brother-in-law-undergoing
immunotherapy treatments for cancer

Leah Taylor - daughter of Dennis & Diane Phillips-upcoming
surgery for brain aneurysm

Chuck Tracy - Annette Young’s cousin-in hospice care

Please see slat/bulletin board outside the church office
for extended list of ongoing prayer requests.






JOINUS ' 7%
TO CELEBRATE

Mary Branum'’s
90th Birthday Party!

SATURDAY, APRIL 12TH

ALL ARE INVITED!
DETAILS ARE ON THE SLAT
\& BOARD BY THE CHURCH OFFICE.

RSVP TO
RICHARD BRANUM
479-616-4422



MINISTRY

NEWS s

2ND SERVICE WORSHIP, TOO IS OUR
CHILDREN'S CHURCH FOR AGES 3 YRS. OLD
THROUGH KINDERGARTEN. PLEASE CHECK
THEM IN FOR WORSHIP, TOO WHEN YOU CHECK
THEM IN FOR BIBLE CLASS.



BENTONVILLE
YOUTH GROUP

Sunday: Bible Class at 9:30 AM in the Youth Room Www.bentonvilleyouthgroup.com
Wednesday - Due to Spring Break we will not iea e

. btreme@bentonvillechurch.com
have Gonnect, meals or Bible class. Shelby Bushee
Join us for an all church devo at 6:30 PM shusbee@bentonvillechurch.com
in '|'||g Lodge! Nick Mauldin

nmauldin@bentonvillechurch.com

Trailblazers (oth and 6th grade):

sunday - Bible Class at 9:30 AM - 5th grade
in room 20, 6th grade in the Youth Room
Wednesday - Due to Sprinu Break we BE NO } I LE

will not have Bible Class, please join us T

for an all church devo at 6:30 PM
in The Lodge. Bl L o
Horizon Summer Camp is June 22-27 el

at Oklahoma Christian University. 1 TIMOTHY 4:12
Registration is open.



LEADERSHIP

Training For Christ

March 23 - Bible Bowl Independent
Study. No events at the building.

March 30 - Bible Bowl Independent
Study. No events at the building.

April 18-19, 2025

Norman, OK

Celebrate the fulfillment of

Israel's long-awaited promise,
the arrival of the Messiah.

The Savior.
The One.




Area-Wide Ladies’ Day in April

There are multiple Ladies’ Day events in the

area next month. See the slat board by the
church office for more information.
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JOIN US to be -
APRIL 25TH point S
6:00-8:00 PM!

e aniritl
Mark your calendar and grab your magnifying glass.
The Soul Sisters’ Mystery Mayhem returns
Friday, April 25th and YOU won’t want to miss out!!!
Please RSVP to Holly, so we can assign you a part!
More details coming soon!



PRI LAMENS

R[TIR[D OLD MEN EATING QuT

For our retired members -

you're invited to join some
other “retired old men

eating out” for breakfast!

Monday’s 8:00am at

, Braum’s on N. Walton
Blvd.



MEN’S BACKPACKING
EVENT 2025

Calling all Men of Bentonville!!

Our third annual backpacking event that will
be held April 25-27. We will -be hiking the
Butterfield Hiking Trail that begins and ends
at Devils Den State Park near Winslow, AR.

All men, and boys over the age of 14, are
invited to attend. More information to come.

For any questions, please reach out
to Cory Smith.
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Our Manna Ministry (Little Food Pantry)
provides food for our neighbors who need
assistance. If you can contribute, your
donations will help fill our

Little Food Pantry for those in our
community. Collection bins are in the South
Lobby, Children’s Lobby, and Lodge Foyer.

THIS WEEK'S REQUESTED ITEMS:

e Vienna Sausages y &?; L Nl
e Ramen Noodles Q' V e -
e Canned Fruit V;\\’ o EELOLALCON

e Canned Chicken
e Peanut Butter & Jelly
e Toiletry Items

Thank you for your donations!
-The Little Pantry Ministry



2024 FINANCIAL
STATEMENTS

The 2024 Church and Missions Income

Statements are available for your information.
The Statements are located in the South and
East lobbies. If you have any questions or
comments regarding the statements, any Elder
would be happy to visit with you.




“For where your treasure is,

there your heart will be a]so ¥
-Matthew 621 7

It's easier to give than ever! Submit your
contribution by scanning the QR code.

If you have any questions, please call the
church at (479) 273-2178.

Questions? Give us a call!




